
 

Dear SF Youth Commission, 

This year the young leaders of TAYSF’s Citywide TAY Advisory Board (CTAB) launched a work group to 

take proactive action on an issue of most importance to the young people themselves. They chose to 

focus on increasing workforce development and paid employment opportunities for undocumented 

youth! 

The main goals are: 

• Host a training to share some of the effective practices currently utilized by service providers to 

pay undocumented youth for the broader field 

• Double the amount of paid employment opportunities for undocumented youth in the summer 

of 2015 

• Make the current pilot program investment from the city permanent and year round 

We are now asking the SF Youth Commission to partner with TAYSF’s young leaders and community 

allies by co-sponsoring the training. Co-sponsoring would mean supporting the effort through outreach 

with your networks and encouraging SF direct service providers to attend as well. If agreed to we 

would put the SF Youth Commission logo on all outreach materials and acknowledge the SF Youth 

Commission at the training itself. 

We feel the SF Youth Commission would be a strong partner in this effort to ensure equitable access to 

our city’s opportunities and hope to count on your support! 

In community, 

The TAYSF CTAB Work Group 


